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April 16, 2013 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Stevie D. Warner was employed by My Dentist from February 27, 2012 to January 31, 2013, when 
she left our employment to take another position.  

During her period of employment with our company, Stevie handled the front desk at our adminis-
trative office, and assisted in our accounts payable department. She was an excellent employee, 
carried out her responsibilities in a prompt and efficient fashion, and worked well with others. She 
was diligent and dependable, and if the opportunity presented itself, we would hire her again.  

Sincerely, 

My Dentist Holdings, LLC 

 
 
 
Patrick J. Corbett, CPA 
Chief Financial Officer 
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